
Inglewood California 

Eloy Morales, Jr. 
Councilman, District 3 

June 18, 2018 

RE: CVS Health and Aetna Transaction 

Dear Commissioner Jones: 

I am writing to you in regards to the CVS Health and Aetna proposed transaction. The 
City of Inglewood has had a positive relationship with Aetna in the past. We both believe 
in helping our community and I have seen firsthand the organizations' impact in the 
community I serve through their impressive record of success. I am excited about the 
possible partnership with CVS Health. Together, they will be able to serve millions of 
people every day, impacting their health for the better. 

Through their partnership, CVS Health and Aetna will merge to become an innovation 
company that will continue on its mission to help people on their path to better health. 
For these reasons, I support the CVS Health and Aetna transaction. 

Should you have any questions or would like to discuss further, please feel free to contact 
me at -412-8603. 
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